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111 Park Street, Fredericton, NB   E3A 2J6

Phone:  (506)453-5423          Fax:  (506)453-4255

Rien Meesters, Principal H.B.O.R/B.A., B.Ed., M.Ed., rien.meesters@nbed.nb.ca
Tarah Gauvin0, Vice-Principal B.A., B.Ed., M.Ed. tarah.gauvin@nbed.nb.ca 
Dear Park Street Families,


This letter is intended to provide information regarding our Mindful Moment, Yoga in Schools Program and Mindfulness Curriculum that are provided here at Park Street School.  


The Mindfulness Curriculum that is used at the school is one of the recommended programs available to meet and reach the Provincial Guidance Curriculum K-5 and the Provincial Health Curriculum.  In the quest for student wellness, mindfulness introduces strategies for helping students focus their attention, improve their self-regulation skills and to develop a positive mind-set in both school and life. Many of the activities that are taught to our students are based on the Mind Up Curriculum and are taught by Mrs. Angela D’Entremont our School Guidance Counsellor. Many of our staff were trained in Mindfulness, through the Iris Center, and use strategies in their classrooms as well. 


Last year the Mindful Moment became part of our early morning routine.  The practice was started as an extension of our Mindfulness Curriculum to help students become calm and ready to start their day.  Two students facilitate this process during our morning announcements with the ringing of a bell or chime.  By concentrating on the sensations of a resonant sound and then their breathing, students calm their minds and get ready to focus on the next part of their day. This supports self-regulation and mindful action. We ask students and visiting parents to have a calm and still body during this brief moment.

Park Street also provides the Yoga in Schools program which is optional.  With parental permission, students can choose to be part of this enrichment opportunity to improve self-regulation, self- awareness, personal strength and to help manage anxiety. The Yoga in Schools is a certified program in Canada and all teachers and EAs involved are  certified instructors. In addition to the practice of yoga postures the program objectives include a sense of community, health and peacefulness. There is no connection to secular concepts in this programming.  Yoga postures are also a regular part of our Physical Education Curriculum supporting movement education.

I hope that is letter has helped you to understand the mindfulness programming at Park Street School.  If you should have further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me directly or to set up a meeting for discussion.









Thank you,









Mr. R. Meesters









Principal.










The Best Possible Place to Grow


